
 

 

 

 

 

 

  Vienna, 17 November 2005 

 

 

Dear Chairperson, 

 

It is a great pleasure and honour for us to invite you to the meeting of the COSAC Troika and 

COSAC chairpersons in the Austrian Parliament in Vienna during the coming Austrian EU 

Presidency in the first half of 2006. 

 

The meeting is scheduled to take place from 9.30 am to 4.30 pm (approximately) on Monday, 

20 February 2006. 

 

A communal dinner is planned for Sunday evening, 19 February 2006. 

 

We will notify you of the exact programme in due course. In this letter you will find 

registration and hotel reservation forms and general information on the conference in the run-

up to the meeting. 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Werner Fasslabend 
Chairman of the National Council Standing 
Subcommittee on European Union Affairs 

Gottfried Kneifel 
Chairman of the Federal Council EU 

Committee 
 

  
 

 

 


